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To:
          Parents   



From           Beth McCarthy



Date:           October 13, 2011

· School District 16 and Ian Baillie are working very hard with attendance and getting students to school every day and on time.  If your child is late for school, leaves early or is absent, the student must have a written note explaining the reason.  It is okay to call the school, however we still need a written excuse for our records.  Any absence or late is entered into our Win School data records.  Thank you so much for your cooperation in this matter.
·  Interim reports go home with your child on Friday, October 14th.

· We hope you are enjoying the fundraising campaign this year.  We would like to remind everyone that all orders and money is due back to the school by Monday, October 17th.  

· .This is Fire Prevention Week.  There is a presentation for the students on Friday, October 14th.
·   Picture retakes will be on Thursday, October 27th.
· The area in front of the school entrance is for busses only.  This is necessary in order to ensure the safety of the children so that they will not attempt to run between vehicles.  Parents who drive their children to school or pick them up after school are asked to use the parking lot on the north side of the District Office.  Please drop the children off at the walkway and avoid backing up.  If you have a relative picking your child up, please inform them of this practice.  Your cooperation in these safety regulations would be greatly appreciated.  Not only is this a traffic violation but serious injury to a child could result.









